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I have seen noncompete clauses have extreme negative effects on providers and 

families, working in the communities where they live. The patients the providers the 

community do not benefit from noncompete clauses only large companies to buy 

their employees to them. The healthcare community as a whole would have amazing 

benefits with noncompete clauses being removed from all contracts.  

 

Thank you 


